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Comments: These lands and waters are sacred and must be protected for future generations of all the species

that live and thrive here. Please do not mine in or near Jenny Gulch, the Pactola Reservoir or the Rapid Creek

watershed. Please leave the Black Hills alone. They are not ours, but the Lakota people's to steward and protect.

Our government signed treaties with theirs and we must respect our word and our promises. He Sapa (the Black

Hills) are sacred. They are vitally important as they are, not as mines for resources that will only harm the Lakota

and their relatives. Please leave this land and these waters alone. Please leave this land and these waters to

their people, the Lakota.  


